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Invitation Meeting Sub-Committee for University Racers,  
Westin Resort – Costa Navarino (GRE), Tuesday, 15.05.2018 
 
Dear Ski Friends, 
 
we take pleasure in inviting you to the meeting of the Sub-Committee for University Racers, 
which will be held in Costa Navarino (GRE). 
 
Meeting: Tuesday, 15.05.2018, 15:00 – 17:00 hrs,  
 Conference Room “Meter” 
  

Place: Westin Resort,  
 Navarino Dunes,  
 Messinia,  
 Costa Navarino, 24001 (GRE) 
 phone: +30 272 309 5000  
 website: http://www.westincostanavarino.com/  

 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you in Costa Navarino. Thank you very much for your 
valuable cooperation and have a safe trip to Greece. 
 

Kindest regards, 
 

 
Urs Schuepbach 
Chairman Sub-Committee for University Racers 
 
 
 
Enclosures: - Agenda 
 - Timetable 
 

http://www.westincostanavarino.com/


 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL SKI FEDERATION 
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Invitation Meeting Sub-Committee for University Racers 
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AGENDA 

 

1. Welcome and opening of the meeting 
 

2. Roll call participants & guests 
 

3. Approval of the agenda 
 

4. Approval of the minutes of the meeting at Hotel Hilton, 5th October 2017 
 

5. Information to Season 2017/18 from Chairman and Committee Members  
 

6. Up date from Organizing Committee Winteruniversiade Krasnojarsk 2019 
 

7.  FIS UNI Race Calendar 2018/19  
 

8.  Miscellaneous, questions  
 

9. Next meeting, Zurich (SUI), 25th – 29th September 2018 
 


